
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sunday, July 18th, 2021 

  
Saturday, July 17th 

  5:00 pm  Deceased Members of the DeGennaro 

                                   & Tamburro Families 

Sunday, July 18th 

 8:30 am  Francesco Perruzza 

  by Sandro Perruzza 

10:00 am  Jean DiBari 

  by Joe & Sandy Commisso 

                 Tony, Maddalena & Emidio 

                         Mastronardi and Nicodemo & 

                                 Giuseppina Racco 

                Annunziata Miele 

  by Angelo Miele 

              Kimberly Burton 

  by Sandro & Toni Pascale 

Wednesday, July 21st 

 7:00 pm  For the Intention of Luciano Conte 

Friday, July 23rd 

 7:00 pm  For the Intentions of Maria Rosa & 

                                       Frank Donato  
Saturday, July 24th  
 5:00 pm  Italia Manarin 

  by Mior & Petruccelli Families 

Sunday, July 25th 

 8:30 am  For the Intentions of Luciano Conte 

10:00 am  For the Intentions of Maria Rosa & 

                                  Frank Donato       

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SACRAMENT 
OF BAPTISM 
We welcome into the 

Church of Jesus Christ:  

SOFIA PILUSO, child of Eva and 

Francesco.  Baptism will take place 

privately on Saturday, July 24th at 11:00 

am.  May the Lord Jesus pour His blessings 

on Sofia and the entire family.   
 

 
We are grateful to the Cosentino and 

Sansone families for their donation of 

flowers on the Altar this weekend in 

memory of their dear mother Annunziata 

(Nancy) Miele.  If you would like to donate 

flowers or an arrangement for the Church 

on a particular weekend, in memory of a 

loved one, or a special anniversary, please 

contact our Altar Coordinator, Marisa 

Figliano at marisafigliano@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 

  
As announced in church last weekend, the Site Plan Application has been submitted to King Township 

and we will now wait for their approval process which will take approximately 2 – 3 months.  In the 

meantime, we will focus on our Fundraising and we are counting on your generosity, as well as the 

commitment of our corporate sponsors to cover the entire cost of this project.  All of our registered 

parishioners were mailed a brochure together with a pledge card with a postage paid envelope if you wish 

to mail, otherwise you may drop off at the parish office in the ‘mail slot’ or when you attend Mass, you 

may drop off in the ‘collection basket’.   Kindly support this project in any way that you can – large or 

small will help us reach our goal!  With a donation of $2,000.00 or more, your family name will be 

recognized on a “Donor’s Wall”.  Tax receipts will be issued for your donation.  With your commitment, 

as well as the response that we have already received from our corporate sponsors, we are confident that 

the new Narthex will be completed by June 2022 (Solemnity of The Sacred Heart of Jesus) without any 

financial burden to the parish.   

We are grateful to those parishioners who have already returned 

their ‘pledge card’ together with their donation. 
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